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Dear Parents / Carers                                                         4th September 2024 

Celebrating Paralympics! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Active Schools Coach, Hayley Herdman, came along to our first session of Boccia Coaching 

with our Dumfries and Galloway Disability Sports player, Courtney Scriven.  The children 

from all classes got the opportunity to play some games and learning about the rules of a 

new sport!  Team GB won a Gold Medal in the final of the Paralympic Boccia event.        

Active Schools will also offer our extra-curricular lunch time club activities over the course of 

the next few weeks. 

                                                            

Introducing our                  

school leaders… 

Congratulations to the following Primary 
Seven pupils who represent our captaincy 
team at Caerlaverock Primary. 

Archie is Criffel House Captain 

Lucy is Vice-Captain for Nith and our JRSO – 

Junior Road Safety Officer representative 

Addison is Nith House Captain 

Good Luck with your duties and 

responsibilities! 
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Changes to the School Week: Consultation 
 
Please find below the message from the Education Department who are presenting their 
proposal to the Committee in November. 
 
“Please come along and have your say at our community drop in about the proposal for 
changes to the structure of the school week, so that there are four slightly longer days and 
one day per week that finishes at lunchtime. 
  
Join us anytime between 4.30pm and 7pm to hear more about the proposal and tell us your 
views.  There will be information and staff available on the night and you will have the 
opportunity to fill in a survey. 
  

A full list of drop sessions is available here: Consultation - School week structure - 
Dumfries and Galloway Council (dumgal.gov.uk) you are welcome to attend any of the 
drop-in sessions.” 

  
They also request your support in completing the following parent / carer questionnaire so 
that they have gathered views from all stakeholders: 
 

 Please complete the parent and carer questionnaire, available until 11 October 
at Parent/Carer Questionnaire (office.com) 
 
Parent Council AGM – Tuesday 10th September 2024 at 6pm – all welcome  
 
Caerlaverock Chatter                                     Wednesday 18th September – 2pm–3pm 
Parents and carers - please feel free to join me for tea/coffee and cake and have an informal 
chat about anything of your choice!  Being a parent / carer or about learning and teaching 
within the school – we have lots to talk about! 
Meet the Teacher                                          Wednesday 18th September – 3pm – 3.30pm 
You are invited to come along and meet the teaching team, particularly our new Probationer 
Teacher to the school, Mrs McCubbin.  Mrs Thomson and Mrs Caprani will also be in school 
and welcome the opportunity to let parents / carers to come in and see their child’s 
classroom and arrangements in P1-3 and P4-7.   

         

Kind regards,                                                                                                                  

Mrs Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff 

https://dumgal.gov.uk/theschoolweek
https://dumgal.gov.uk/theschoolweek
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fpages%2Fresponsepage.aspx%3Fid%3D9h0uvVqNZ0imR0h8KnQC3ibFFX6YBh9Kvovv7dPVUQxUM1RSNjJTVDNNT1QxSDZYU1RUN1IzOUdBTC4u&data=05%7C02%7CNicky.Otoole%40dumgal.gov.uk%7Ca96e8ea0dee541485ea908dcc1289214%7Cbd2e1df68d5a4867a647487c2a7402de%7C0%7C0%7C638597627191223559%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nb94Yv8lRCwzLSH2TVjOUvnCwwJHRqKbVuErcYifiLY%3D&reserved=0

